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Re: Invitation to the 2nd Project Steering Committee (PSC) Meeting for the SIBOL
Project on 30 August 2023

1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Thu, Aug 24, 2023 at 9:46 AM
To: r3@denr.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ordcaraga@gmail.com,
michaelarongavilla21@gmail.com

Cc: Frances Antonette Brillo <frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph>, nildaebron@yahoo.com, nildaebron@gmail.com,
cdd_caraga@yahoo.com

Dear Sir/Mam,
Environmental Greetings!

This pertains to the email dated August 14, 2023 on the conduct of the SIBOL 2nd Project Steering Committee (PSC)
Meeting on 30 August 2023, Wednesday, 9:00 AM-onwards. Please be informed that the PSC Meeting will be held
at Linden Suites, 37 San Miguel Avenue, Ortigas Center, Pasig City. You may also refer to the Google Maps link for
easier reference.This is also to inform you of the final agenda items for the PSC Meeting:

Review of Minutes and Matters Arising from the previous PSC Meeting;
Updates from the SIBOL Interagency Technical Working Group (ITWG);
Presentation of the SIBOL Project’s Accomplishments for FY 2023;
Presentation of the Proposed SIBOL Workplan for FY 2024;
Endorsement and Approval of SIBOL Workplan for FY 2024; and

Other Matters.
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Further, in preparation for the 2nd psc Meeting and as per email last August 16, may we follow up your inputs and
recommendations on the Annual Implementation Plan of SIBOL for Year 4. We would appreciate receiving your
comments through this link until August 25, 2023 (Friday, 5:00PM) to give us adequate time to review them before the
PSC Meeting. For easier tracking, we would like to kindly request the usage of the ‘add comment’ function of Google
Docs. For easier reference, we hope the guide below can help you use the tool:

How to use the add comment function in Google Docs:

1. Please highlight the specific word/phrase/paragraph.
2. Select <add comment> or the [+] logo with the red check mark as seen below.
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3. If the official email address will not be used in the review, kindly identify your agency at the start of each comment for easier
reference.
4. For other inquiries, please feel free to send it to alasch@ph-sibol.org.

For confirmation of attendance and other concerns, you may coordinate with Ms. Frances Brillo
through frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph/8925-8947.

Thank you for your usual support and our best regards.

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
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intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



